
    

 

  

 

TEACHER’S Corner 

 Welcome back!  I hope everyone had a safe 
and enjoyable fall break.  We are getting back 
on track with our first-grade learning and 
routine. Fall is a great time of year in Arizona 
to spend more time outside exploring and 
discovering, it’s a time for learning fun.  

*********************************************** 

Remember to read each night with and to your 
child.  Listen to your child read aloud and 
model fluency.  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Students Return – Oct. 17 

Picture Retake -Oct.  24 

Red Ribbon Week Oct. 23-27 

Fall Fiesta-Nov. 3, 5:00-7:00 

 

Please be familiar with the CTA dress code. 

  

Please have your child go directly to the 
playground when they arrive at school.  

 

We are paperless again this year. Please be 
sure to sign up for the parent portal to monitor 
grades and view reports. 

 

Fridays are very important school days, 
mornings, and afternoons. We do our weekly 
testing on Fridays. 

 

Please have labels on everything that comes 
to school. 

Be sure to pack a healthy snack and a water 
bottle with your child’s name on it daily 

 

http://www.cusd80.com/Domain/5058   
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PHONOGRAMS 
 a,e,i,o,u,y,g,c,s,ow, er, th, ou, or + any others your 

students need to work on). 

 

SPELLING 

 to, I, as, send, alone, lone, one, has, some, if, 
how, her, them, other, baby, well, about, men, 
man, for. 

 

MATH 

• Identifying Halves, Fourths and Eights of a 
Whole.  Creating and Reading a Bar Graph 

• Addition Facts: Sums of 11.  Making an 
Organized List to Solve A Problem. 

• Measuring With One-Inch Color  

 
READING 
“Brontorina” 
“Goal!” 
“Get Up and Go” 
 
 

SCIENCE/SOCIAL SCIENCE 

Social Science Studies: Friendship 

Science: Health and Wellness 

 

Helpful Links 

http://www.phonogrampage.com 
https://www.spellingcity.com/colellac/  

 

http://www.cusd80.com/Domain/5058
http://www.phonogrampage.com/
https://www.spellingcity.com/colellac/

